

Office of the City Clerk

Milwaukee150 1846) 1996

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson

Deputy City Clerk

March 16, 2005

Mohammad Nazer, Agent Four Gems, LLC 5281 S. 13th St. Milwaukee, WI 53221

Dear Mr. Nazer:

This is to inform you that your application for a Class "A" Liquor & Malt license for the premises at 2305 N. Holton St., "Holton Liquor", was sent back to committee at today's Common Council meeting by a vote of 10-5. The action was taken to allow the city to provide notice to the neighbors of the hearing.

You will be notified when it is rescheduled.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Patricia Proffit – License Division CCF 041470



Office of the City Clerk
Council Services Division

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

March 16, 2005

Eric Griffith 1502 E. Irving Pl. Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Griffith:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 1, 2005 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver's license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Wednesday, March 16, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division File041470